SPANISH PHILIPPINES KING ALFONSO Xl ISSUES,
1890-1897

OVERSEAS MAIL
PER FIRST MAIL

The handstamp, “PER FIRST MAIL”, was applied by the British firm, Ker and
Company, Manila, between 1892 and 1898, to indicate that the letter had first
priority on the next departing ship out of Manila. Most of the mail with this
marking was sent to England, via Singapore.

SINGLE, DOUBLE, AND TRIPLE-WEIGHT OVERSEAS LETTERS
(8,16, AND 24 CENTAVOS)

Prr FirsT ?4’3’,&114

%,./9 éw/f" ‘

:;;"g STRES ot e

(Z{{Z “ ... / ﬁ lex»( £ } N ) ‘._%




